521 A Street W
Vale, OR 97918

541-473-3243
void@fmtc.com

March 24, 2020

RE: Bryon Clark Parcel Partition

I have attached a document which indicates an outline of the existing water right (outlined
in blue) on this parcel of land. If the partition does not incorporate any of the water rights;
no requirement will need to be completed for the water rights. Although, both Mr. Clark

& Mr. Child, will need to come into the office and sign off on an easement for the pipeline
that parallels 6™ Ave. before the District can sign off on the partition.

If you have any gquestions, please contact our office at 541.473.3243.

Thank you,

Jessi Hansen
Vale OR Irrigation District
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